
From: Angela Beltrame  
Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 8:24 PM 
To: Cervantes, Amanda <Amanda.Cervantes@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Re: Questions for meeting tonight 

 

Hello, 

 

I was very disappointed by this meeting tonight. This proposed building would negativity affect 

our property values and it would be detrimental to all of the homeowners here. 

 

It was clear that the people involved did not take any consideration for the homeowners. 

 

I am voting no. 

 

Sincerely, 

Angela Beltrame 

 

On Wed, Jun 23, 2021, 5:58 PM Angela Beltrame <angela.k.beltrame@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hello, 

 

I live in 1915 #303 

 

Will the construction cause the road to be closed? 

How much of the road will be blocked by equipment and worker's vehicles? 

Will the units have first floor patios that take up space of the Riverwalk? 

 

Thanks! 

Angela Beltrame 
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